
London,  23 of December 2021  

 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I can confirm that Professor Jose Bines has performed his training in the United States and 
Dr Bruno de Paula works as a medical doctor in the UK since 2019.  

 

Both have met English requirements for registration and have been publishing in high impact 
factor journals not requiring an English proofing review. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Bruno de Paula, MD, MSc 

Clinial Research Fellow 

Medical Oncology 

Sarah Cannon Research Institute UK 

93 Harley Street 

London, UK W1G 6AD 



 


